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SCHOOL DISTRICT 204

Business Office
Jay Strang, Chief School Business Official

October 2, 2107

Ms. Allison Laff

City of Naperville

Planning Team Operations Manager
South Eagle Street

Naperville, Illinois

RE: Metro West Townhomes

Dear Ms. Laff,

We have reviewed the proposed plans for the Metro West Townhomes and have had conversations with
Greg Collins from M.I. Homes. This development is an extension of existing townhomes and makes
sense to complete. We recently had a demographic study completed in the district which suggests we
will need to shift some school attendance boundaries. We will accommodate the students from this
development through the attendance adjustment process.

Once we have a clearer idea of the total number of bedrooms we will better understand the number of
students and associated impact fees. The school district supports this project and will continue to work
with M.I. Homes as it gets developed.

If you have any further questions, please contact me at 630-375-3070.

Sincerely,

Jay Strang vj

Chief School Business Official
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